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UPDATE ON THE VICTORIAN ROYAL COMMISSION REPORT 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX:CWN) (Crown) announced today that the Victorian 
Government has advised that the Commissioner’s Report of the Royal Commission into the Casino 
Operator and Licence for Crown Melbourne will be tabled in the Victorian Parliament on Tuesday, 26 
October 2021. 

Attached is a copy of the statement from the Hon. Melissa Horne MP, Minister for Consumer Affairs, 
Gaming & Liquor Regulation. 

ENDS 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Interim Chairman, Jane Halton. 

Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 

Media Enquiries – Natasha Stipanov, Corporate Affairs, 03 9292 8671. 

COPIES OF RELEASES 

Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available on Crown's website 

at www.crownresorts.com.au 
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Media contact: Steph Jones | stephanie.jones@minstaff.vic.gov.au 

Monday, 25 October 2021 

CROWN ROYAL COMMISSION FINAL REPORT TO BE TABLED 
The final report of the Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and Licence will be tabled in the Victorian 
Parliament tomorrow. 

The Victorian Government thanks Raymond Finkelstein AO QC for the extraordinary amount of work that has gone 
into the Royal Commission.  

The Government will not be making any further comment regarding the Royal Commission until the report is tabled. 

 


